Certificate of Gratitude

This is to put on record our sincere gratitude towards

Shri Varun Kapoor, IPS , IGP / Director , PRTS Indore

for his valuable and enriching session on “CYBER CRIME AWARENESS" held at Prashanti
Institute of Technology and Science ,Ujjain on 4th Feb 2014. His informative and motivational
lecture benefited the students and teaching fraternity alike .We sincerely appreciate the attempt of
PRTIS under the able leadership of Shri Varun Kapoor for enlightening the youth on such a sensitive
issue of 21st century society .It represents the proactive side of policing & will contribute into the
betterment of e-generation. We at Prashanti Group of institutions want to thank him from the
bottom of our heart and wish to have his presence in our institution in the future also.

4/02/2014 r. Lakhan Lal Gupta

Group Director , Prashanti Group of Institutions Date Chairman , Prashanti Group of Institutions






